(614) 365-4124
bojko{@carpenterlipps.com

October 29, 2014

VIA E-FILE

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
PUCO Docketing

180 E. Broad Street, 10™ Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

Rer  Case Nos. 14-841-EL-SSO and 14-842-EL-ATA

Dear Sir/Madam;

This letter is to advise the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio that the Ohio
Manufacturers® Association supports the Interlocutory Appeal and Application for Review of the
Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel filed October 27, 2014 in the above-captioned

proceedings.

Copies of this letter have been served on all parties of record.

Sincerely,

s, b B/~
Kimberly W. Bojko
Attorney for The Ohio Manufacturers’ Association
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